
From:  (SANTE) on behalf of  (SANTE) 
Sent: 28 July 2020 10:31 
To: '  
Cc:  (SANTE);  (SANTE);  

RYS Andrzej Jan (SANTE); SANTE CONSULT-B;  
(SANTE) 

Subject: RE: Roche Response to EU Pharma Strategy - Request for exchange 

Dear  
 
On behalf of Mr Rys, we would like to thank you for your kind words and active participation in the 
workshop which indeed gave the opportunity to go beyond just insight on the stakeholders views but 
also allowed interaction of that insight among participants. 
 
We welcome your input on the roadmap feedback mechanism and also invite you to fill in the online 
survey which is open till 15 September.  
 
As regards a prospective meeting in the fall we would kindly ask that this is channelled through one of 
your representative organisations, as it would be very difficult from a resources point of view to meet 
individual companies separately during that busy period. Thank you for your understanding on this. 
 
Wishing you a relaxing summer break. 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 

 
European Commission 
Health and Food Safety Directorate General (SANTE) 
Unit B5 Medicines-policy, authorisation and monitoring 

 
B-1049 Brussels, Belgium 
 

From:   
Sent: Thursday, July 23, 2020 5:58 PM 
To: RYS Andrzej Jan (SANTE) <Andrzej.RYS@ec.europa.eu> 
Cc:  

 
Subject: Roche Response to EU Pharma Strategy - Request for exchange 
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